
    
                          

9th October 2018    
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
HARVEST FESTIVAL  
 
As you will have noted from Diary Dates, the school Harvest Festival will be held on 
Tuesday, 16th October.  Unfortunately, due to rising pupil numbers and limited space in 
the school hall, we are unable to invite parents to our Harvest Celebration.    
 
This year, once again, we will be donating our Harvest gifts to Harrogate Foodbank and 
the Harrogate Homeless Project.  
 
The Trussell Trust Foodbank is based at Mowbray Community Church on Westmoreland 
Street and helps individuals and families in crisis, through the provision of emergency 
food supplies.   
 
Harrogate Homeless Project operates the Springboard Day Centre behind the Wesley 
Chapel on Oxford Street and provides fresh meals on a daily basis.   
 
Should you wish to make a contribution to our Harvest Table, we would be very pleased 
to accept gifts of fresh, dried and tinned produce on the morning of Tuesday 16th October 
to make a harvest display. In particular, these charities are short of long life fruit juice/ 
milk, small bags of sugar, tins of fruit, peas, carrots, meat, sponge puddings and potatoes. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Ann L Wheatcroft 
Headteacher 
 
 

 


